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 H. Evans NBJNOT2014/3492/P 09/07/2014  18:59:02 With ref to these applications as per description the Ossulston TRA is happy to know that the works 

required will take place. One of the resident's concerns is that there hasn't been a proper communication 

/ consultation with residents of one of the Levita blocks in Ossulston Estate. Neither there has been a 

proper communication with the OSSULSTON TRA, an organisation responsible not only of 1 - 21 

Levita but all the other council Levita blocks and the rest of all the other houses in Ossulston estate. No 

comment from the Council has been received with ref to the TRA feedback on this project.

We welcome the improvements in this and all the other houses and blocks of our hsing estate, particular 

works on roofs and double glazzing windows.

Thank you.
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